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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
My preference for election to GPAC is Ron Chestnut, Hal Bohner, and Brent Newell. I
trust that they will have the best interest in Petalumans when considering our future.
Thank you,  
Laurie Landau




